BRAY 1 INDOOR LEAGUE for 2021-2022

First of all I wish to apologise to those clubs that were in the Bray I Indoor League for 2019/20, due to the fact that it was prematurely cut short of completion because of the short notice of the lockdown due to Covid 19. If you remember that there was only one division that had completed all their matches, and that was Division 3 of the Recurve.
However, I am hoping to restart the league in October 2021, but as Archery GB  will not be giving any guidance for indoor shooting untill next month, there will be no entry fee for this season to save having to return fees if indoor shooting does not start. Also I am aware that due to all the lockdowns, plus restrictions there are a number of clubs that have not even started, and/or short of funds, because there are a number of members who have not rejoined. Added to this there may be clubs whose indoor facilities have not even opened
Any clubs that wish to enter please let me know by 5th September, so I can send the Fixture lists out by the end of September ready for the first matches in October
Entry forms can be sent by post to 
Dennis Saville
42 Meadow View Road
Sudbury 
Suffolk
CO10 7NZ

Or Email to dennissaville@btinternet.com
 Or by phone 01787373339

With best wishes

Dennis

August 2021
